Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/9/2023 3:44:33 PM

First name: Hall Last name: Hallstein Organization:

Title:

Comments: Dear Forest Manager,

The proposed plan on OSV usage is fundamentally flawed. Using loud, climate altering and destructive machines on National Forest is a privilege, not a right. The current proposed plan makes clear that the Inyo is not looking into the future.

There are too many people and there is too much pressure on the environment to be setting up land use policies that encourage/support people burning fossil fuels 24 hours a day in their homes, on the way to trails, and then on the very trails themselves.

Thank you for thinking long term here for future generations.